
YUENDUMU SCHOOL 
Term 1 Week 1 2022

What learning 
looked like in:

-North camp
-East Camp

-South Camp
-Central Camp

-Central-West Camp
-West Camp



Yuendumu School has a COVID Safety 
plan in place to make sure all students 
and staff are kept safe. We now are 
offering extra school options in the 
community, in West, South, North, 
Central, Central-West and East. 
Teachers, yapa and kardiya, are 
helping to support these programs. We 
also have lots of parents volunteering to 
help. Thank you to everyone for keeping 
our kids safe and learning!

Principal’s Message



CFC and FAFT

Child and Family Centre 
have been giving out toys 
to families in quarantine 
so that families can play 
together. Money for this 
came from the Child and 
Family Community 
supported by the 
Early Childhood
Reference Group, Marlpa 
Jungu Jintangka.

Belinda packing bags of 
toys and cleaning goods 
for families in quarantine.



North Camp

We have been learning lots of Warlpiri phonics like 
ma,mi,mu and a,i,u. We have been learning timeta-
bles and counting money. Amason caught a wardapi 
on the tip road. We have been practising the War-
lalja Theme with our family.







We have been reading big books: Papirdi and 
kukurnu. We drew and labelled our brothers. We 
read Papa ka Yani and did a tracing worksheet. Enid 
read a story. After lunch we went to look at 
Yuendumu hill spring but no water only puddles, we 
saw a frog. We made playdough.

East Camp



South Camp

We have been practising writing our names on 
whiteboards. We have been writing our numbers. 
We are learning about the Warlalja Theme and 
drawing our families. We have been learning maths 
and timetables.







Central Camp

We have been reading Warlpiri books like Papa ka 
Yani and doing tracing worksheets. We have been 
singing and dancing to the Numbers Song. Now we 
have a classroom in our house!



Central-West & West 

Camp

We have been reading Warlpiri phonics books like 
ma,mi,mu. We drew our families and have been doing 
Warlalja worksheets. We have been reading big 
Warlpiri books.





Continued...



Well done everyone!
What an awesome 
start to the school 
year!




